BOROUGH OF NAZARETH

134 S. MAIN STREET NAZARETH, PA 18064 610-759-0202



December 8, 2023

Dear Residents.

The Borough's bidding process for trash and recycling services has been completed. Trash and recycling services include not only the hauling of residential trash and recycling but the cost of disposing those items responsibly at a licensed facility. JP Mascaro will continue to service our Borough for the next three years. Weekly pickup schedules will not change and bulk items are still permitted on a regular basis.

The Environmental Steering Committee along with Borough Council worked tirelessly to maintain the service we've come to expect as well as keep the price down. With the increasing cost of fuel, responsible recycling, and transportation expenses, while keeping a full staff, raising the fee was necessary.

The new rate for a single unit will be \$125.00 quarterly as you can see on the enclosed invoice for Quarter 1 of 2024.

We are working through our software upgrades and based on the feedback we received, the invoices now include a remittance section. Thank you for your suggestions.

As a reminder, payments can be made at either of the banks listed below or paid electronically directly from our website at nazarethboroughpa.com.

Please be sure to make the check *payable to: Borough of Nazareth*, and mail to:

Embassy Bank - 10 N. Main St. Nazareth, PA 18064 ESSA Bank - 76 S. Main St. Nazareth, PA 18064.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

We wish you a Happy Holiday and a Healthy New Year!

Regards,

Environmental Steering Committee